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 “I OPPOSE HJR 201.  We the people have too high a tax burden, we currently are 

facing a growing homeless crisis and extra taxes will only cause more undue burden 

to families and individuals who are scrapping by to afford housing and essential 

items. I believe we need to look around at other avenues to build financial support for 

public safety other then through taxes on the backs of hard working and HONEST 

Oregonians. 


